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Ethics COE

From: Ethics COE

Sent: Monday, December 04, 2006 10:14 AM
To: Brewer-McDuffie, Cecilia WASD

Subject: RE: Question related to Fundraising

Ms. Brewer-McDuffle,

As long as the employees understand that they are not compelled to contribute, it would be acceptable to solicit
them for donations to benefit the Childrens’ Home Society.

If you have any additiona’ questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
305 350-0613

From: Brewer-McDuffle, Cecilia WASD
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2006 8:14 AM
To: Ethics COE
Subject: RE: Question related to Fundraising

Water and Sewer Department’s Human Resources Section would be coordinating donations from the Department
employees to provide to the Children’s Home Society.

From: Ethics COE
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2006 5:27 PM
To: Brewer-McDuffle, Cecilia WASD
Subject: RE: Question related to Fundraising

Before I can answer you question, I would like to know who in the department will be doing the soliciting and who
will be targeted for solicitations?

Thanks,

Robert Meyers

From: Brewer-McDuffle, Cecilia WASD
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2006 8:28 AM
To: Ethics COE
Subject: Question related to Fundraising

I would like to know if there is authorization required, other than the Department Director, to have a holiday toy
drive to donate to the Childrens’ Home Society. Please advise we are anxious to begin per required approval.
Thanks.
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